THE SHARPLES OIL CORPORATION

P.O. BOX 162

MIDLAND, TEXAS

August 29, 1956

Mr. M. L. Armstrong, Supervisor District 2
New Mexico 0il & Gas Conservation Commission
321 Carper Building

Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

The Sharples 0il Corporation's Waller ¥1, SE/4 SW/4
Section 8, T-13-5, R-28-E, has been cleaned up following
plugging operations. Please inspect this location at your

convenience.

Very truly yours,

The Sharples 0il Corporation

Moo 5 sblotd.

Thomas S. Schalk
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